From: Dave Dye

To: Miller, Shannon D (DEC)
Subject: MOVI & Sheep
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 9:18:53 AM

Hello Shannon,

Thank you for what you do on behalf of Alaska and the wild creatures that live here. I share a passion for these wild
things and especially sheep on the mountain.

I write to ask/encourage adoption of regulations that require MOVI testing for animals (domestic & wild) before
they are imported into our great state.

Thank you for your consideration.
Regards,

Dave Dye
Wasilla, AK
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